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18/9/19 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

There may be situations within the next school year at Cedarbank@Armadale where the pupils will need to 

be transported. We would like to ask your permission to allow your child to be transported by car, possibly 

on their own by a member of staff from Cedarbank@Armadale. 

 

The staff would be: 

 

John Ward – Class teacher 

 

Mary McRoberts – Advanced Pupil Support Worker 

 

Mary Douglas – Advanced Pupil Support Worker 

 

Katrina McAllister – Advanced Pupil Support Worker 

 

With thanks 

 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

I agree to …………………………………………. being transported by car, possibly on their own by a 

member of staff from Cedarbank@Armadale. 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Date ……………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

        @CedarbankSchool 
 

            


